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Please do not follow the extreme California law mandating only electric vehicles be sold. Seriously
consider all of the implications this extreme and ill thought out bill would mean for WA State
residents. Especially for retired people who are on a fixed income and can not afford to transition to
an EV. With the high property taxes etc. that we pay, WA State is already making it difficult to stay
in our homes and in the state that we love. California is not a good example to follow, as is evident
by the huge exodus of residents from the state. My husband and I would like to go on record
opposing this proposal.


